
FORT BEND COUNTY ENGINEERING

Fort Bend County, Texas

D. Jesse Hegemier

County Engineer

From: Robert Casey Lyde

To: Commissioner's Court

Date: 8/3/11

Subject: New Road Name - Faustino Garcia Road

Dear Commissioner's Court:

It has been brought to the attention of the Fort Bend County GIS Division that there is a need for

a street name and/or address range change. Please note, the following change is NOT a Fort Bend

County maintained road name change (it will not appear upon the County Maintained Road log.

To our knowledge, there is no conflict with our records regarding:

A) The name change from No Name to Faustino Garcia Road located on the north side of

Cumings Road on Key Map page 604D within the 77471 zip code, Precinct 1.

B) The address range will be from the 900 block to the 1100 block of Faustino Garcia Road

with even addresses on the east and odd on the west side of the road within the 77471 zip

code.

The purpose for the name change or address range change:

To add Faustino Garcia Road to the name of the existing private road.

The property owners have signed the Suggested Change Form.

Please see attached map.

Thank you,

Robert Casey Lyde

GIS Coordinator

Ft. Bend County Engineering

1124BlumeRd

Rosenberg, TX 77471

Phone: 281.633.7523

Fax: 281.342.7366

P.O. Box 1449 • 1124 Blume Road • Rosenberg, Texas 77471 • (281)633-7500 • Fax (281) 342-7366



Petition for Road Name

Faustino Garcia Rd.

We are asking for all home owners to please sign the petition for a name on

the road. The Garcia family has been trying to name the road and is now

needing the signatures to finish the petition. We are wanting to name the

road in memory of Faustino Garcia the original owner of the 15 acre tract

property. By signing the petition you acknowledge that you agree to the

naming of the road and understand that you will need to do name changing

of address to all utility bills and any other bills that have your address like

checking accounts, Texas driver license etc. The benefits to the road name

is incase of an emergency the EMS, Sheriff Department and Fire

Department will have direct location on their system. So once again we are

asking for your signature in naming the road.

Thank You

Signatures



Proposed road name change of private road to Faustino Garcia Rd,


